
Education Report 

In October, St. Paul’s began a children’s formation class inviting children age 4 to 5th grade to 

attend during the service, returning to their families for Holy Communion.  Currently, Children 

are offered opportunities to study, pray and sing with a focus on the Jesus Storybook Bible 

written by Sally-Lloyd Jones.   

The Wednesday afternoon bible study continues to meet weekly after the 12:10 mass from 12:45 

to 2:00 pm. For six weeks in the summer Betty Ann Taylor led a course produced by professor of 

New Testament studies Amy-Jill Levine that considered Jesus’ parables from a Jewish 

prospective. Currently the group is using an N T Wright study guide to explore the book of 

Revelation. Each week the group opens with prayer, asking that through our study we would 

grow together in faith, hope and love.  

 


